
Sandy Womble disagrees with this BAD decision. She supports reinstating this
important recommendation to the Urban Forestry Management Plan.

Sarah Sprinkel voted against the recommendation of your neighbors on the Tree Preservation
Board and city staff for the city’s commitment to maintain and remove/replace trees in the right of way.

This makes YOU responsible!



She voted
FOR this
amendment,
putting the

burden on
YOU, then voted
for the main
motion.

Sarah Sprinkel is trying to confuse you on her vote. Don’t take our word.
See her vote for yourself in public information. 
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REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION
January 13, 2014

See full vote online at:
http://cityofwinterpark.org/Docs/Government/CityCommission/Minutes/min

Vote Tuesday 
March 11th

Please visit SandyWomble.com/trees
to see Sandy’s vision and positions to
keep trees our #1 asset in keeping
Winter Park a beautiful place to live.

Motion amended by Commissioner Leary to remove the first sentence of 
the first bullet point on page 19 which reads “City will implement, over  
time as the budget allows, ROW tree maintenance as a standard City 
service.” (the Commission requested that this item be defined/quantified/qualified 
and brought back to them); seconded by Mayor Bradley.

Upon a roll call vote on the first amendment, Mayor Bradley and
Commissioners Leary, Sprinkel voted yes.  Commissioners Cooper and
McMacken voted no.  The motion carried with a 3-2 vote.


